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Outpatient Medical Center will be rolling out a new electronic health system 

beginning on February 6th, 2024.  

 

“After years of planning and successfully acquiring grant funding, OMC is excited 

to roll out a new and modern electronic health system. The system will be user 

friendly and will improve healthcare delivery and record keeping,” said Dr. Mark 

Guidry, OMC’s CEO. 

 

As a Federally Qualified Healthcare Center, an electronic health system is important 

to maintain compliance with healthcare standards and to be able to report on quality-

of-care measures for the patients that we see. OMC staff in Natchitoches, Tallulah, 

and Leesville will undergo training from January 29th to February 2nd. We ask the 

public and patients to bear with us through a temporary inconvenience as staff are 

being trained that week. We look forward to using our new system starting on 

February 6th. 

 

The new Athena health system includes many features that will vastly improve the 

ease of scheduling appointments, registering for appointments, and keeping up with 

medical records. 

 

“It is exciting to see OMC achieve this accomplishment that we have worked so long 

and hard for,” said Tommy Roque, President of OMC’s Board of Directors, “The 

cities we serve have great need, and this is good news for the patients we serve.” 
 

 OMC is an option for you, because caring for you is what we do! For more 

information call the nearest OMC Clinic. More information on clinic locations and 

services can be found at www.outpatientmedical.org or by calling OMC’s 24/7 

contact center at 888-811-8081. 



 

 

OMC Board Member Melvin Holmes checks into his appointment, assisted by Patient Services 

Representative Jordan Mulsow.   

(NOTE: For information about this news release, contact Colie Plaster, Public Information Coordinator 

at info@outpatientmedical.org) 

 

 

mailto:info@outpatientmedical.org

